
Badminton Veterans Association 
      of South Australia Inc. 
               Affiliated with S.A.B.A. Inc. 

 
 

VETS SOCIAL BADMINTON 

Tuesday 10am – 12 noon. No break during holiday season 

Thursday 10am – 12 noon. No break during holiday season 

Saturday 3pm – 6 pm. Resumes 7th January 

There will be NO PLAY on 
Saturday 24th December 
Saturday 31st December 

 

See Website for unavailable dates 

      VETERANS TOURNAMENTS 2017   

 
FEB 25 & 26 SHEPPARTON SHEPPARTON 
MAR  12 & 13 ADELAIDE VETS  ADELAIDE 
MAR  25 & 26 BALLARAT  BALLARAT 
APR 21 - 30  WORLD MASTERS GAMES  AUCKLAND NZ 
MAY 20 & 21  LATROBE VALLEY  TRARALGON 
JUNE 17 & 18 SWAN HILL SWAN HILL 
JULY 15 & 16 WESTERN  SUBURBS ALTONA 
AUG 12 & 13 GOLD COUNTRY CLASSIC BENDIGO 
SEPT/OCT30&1 VICT. VETERANS  CHAMPIONSHIPS  KILSYTH 
OCT 21 - 28  AUSTRALIAN MASTERS GAMES TASMANIA 
NOV 4 & 5  AUST. VETERANS  CHAMPIONSHIPS ALBURY 

 

Don't forget the World Masters Games which 
will be held in Auckland, New Zealand from 
April 21st - 30th 2017 

www.worldmastersgames2017.co.nz 
 

DOUBLES COMPETITION 

New season commences Thursday 12th January. 
 

CLUB SHIRT LOGO 
 

We are looking for a new, more modern looking logo design 
for BVASA sports shirts.  Also a design for the shirts 
themselves.  If you fancy yourself as a bit of an artist, put pen 
or paint to paper (Photoshop for the more computer literate 
ones) and send us your ideas.  If we like your idea and 
proceed with it, you will receive a $50 voucher for the best logo 
and a $50 voucher for the best shirt design. 

 

Very few entries have been received. 
 

Please let us know if you are interested in a BVASA shirt 
or not. 
 

Chinese New Year Dinner 
Year of the Rooster 

Friday 3rd February at Ming’s Palace Restaurant, 7:30pm sharp. 
157 Gouger Street.  See Ingrid or Sue for tickets.  Be quick. 

$25 members, $55 non-members. 

  

2016/17 Committee 

President                John Brodie 
Vice President        Allan Davis 
Secretary                Aileen Ramly 
Asst. Secretary      Yu Ju 
Treasurer                Wendy Wu 
Asst. Treasurer      Ingrid Chisholm 
 

Committee Members :  
Mishra Satyabrata  
Sue Yang 
Greg Stanford 

 
Thursday Competition Season 3 match results 

  Games Points Matches Match 

  % %  Played Points 

A GRADE         

MY TEAM 62.96% 52.83% 15 24 

ELEMELONS 58.52% 52.17% 15 20 

GENTLY INFUSED H.I. 52.96% 50.17% 15 18 

TEAM DEVOUR 47.78% 49.37% 15 16 

HARAMBE LAWYERS 41.11% 48.94% 15 10 

JEDI'S 36.67% 46.56% 15 2 

       

B GRADE         

ZEPHYR 51.39% 50.28% 12 16 

CYCLONE 56.57% 51.15% 11 14 

THUNDER 47.98% 49.47% 11 10 

STORM 47.98% 49.39% 11 10 

LIGHTNING 45.96% 49.67% 11 6 

 
Ken Hall Volunteer Award 

 

At the recent SABA Annual General Meeting, our secretary Aileen Ramly 
was awarded the Ken Hall Volunteer Award.  Over the years, Aileen has 
volunteered in many areas including being on the Board of SABA and a 
committee member of BVASA and the SALBA.  Aileen is also a life 
member of SABA and the BVASA. Aileen has been playing badminton 
since 1952 and started playing at Lockleys in 1956.  She has been 
volunteering on various committees for over 28 years.  A well-deserved 
recipient of this award. 

 
Aileen with Debbie Gutte (Ken’s daughter) 

 
Contacts 

president@bvasa.org  John Brodie 
secretary@bvasa.org  Aileen Ramly 
treasurer@bvasa.org  Wendy Wu 
 

WEBSITE 
Please see our website for more details of our social 

events, competitions and tournaments 
www.bvasa.org 

 

We wish all our members a Merry Christmas 
and a Happy New Year 
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